
Thank You for Your General Election Partnership! 
Friday, December 4, 2020 
 
Now that the November 3, 2020 Presidential General Election is in the rear view 
mirror, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank everyone for your collaboration 
and helping to increase participation of your students, staff and others. 
Additionally, if your campus hosted a vote center or VBM Drop Box, a huge thank 
you! The LA County administered election, which saw over 4.3 million ballots cast 
for almost 76% turnout, was certified on November 30. 
 
Looking ahead to 2021, please keep my contact information handy. One notable 
date in 2021 is National Voter Registration Day, which falls on September 21 this 
year. In the past, we have traditionally partnered with colleges and universities to 
promote voter registration and civic engagement around this nationally 
recognized day. If this is something you are considering, I look forward to hearing 
back in the future. 
 
Thank you again. Wishing everyone a safe and healthy holiday season. 
 
Jeff Klein 
Manager of Civic Engagement, Community Relations & Legislation 
Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 
562-462-2992 office 
310-770-1679 mobile 
jklein@rrcc.lacounty.gov 
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